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Mass Intentions         
Scheduled Masses for the week of May 14, 2017 
Sat.    5:00pm Ronald Alley 
Sun.   7:30am Mother’s Day Novena 

9:00am James Patrick Kaicher 
        10:30am David O’Sullivan 
        12:00pm  Jennie Buonsante 
          5:00pm Antonina Delasandro 
 

Mon.  8:00am  Mother’s Day Novena 
9:00am  Catherine Conway 

Tues.  8:00am  Mother’s Day Novena 
9:00am Joseph Perri 

     Wed.  8:00am  Mother’s Day Novena 
9:00am  Richard Magro, Jr. (22nd Anniv.) 

Thurs.8:00am  Mother’s Day Novena 
  9:00am  Codella & Brocchi Families 

Fri.     8:00am  Mother’s Day Novena 
 9:00am  William & Mary Henchy 

Sat.     9:00am  Mother’s Day Novena 
 

Scheduled Masses for Sunday, May 21, 2017 
Sat.    5:00pm Fr. John Quinn 
Sun.   7:30am Mother’s Day Novena 

9:00am Dan O’Shea 
10:30am Augie T. Paese 

        12:00pm  Frank McMahon (11th Anniv.) 
          5:00pm Anthony Kadaplackal 
 

 
~~~~~~~~ 

 
The winner of the Early Bird drawing for the O.L.S. 

School 2017 Gala Raffle was Carol Casale. 
The 37th Annual $20,000 Gala Raffle & Dinner will 
take place on Friday, June 2nd at 7:30 pm at the school. 
Tickets are $150 each and include admission for two to 
the gala dinner including live music and open bar. Tickets 
may be purchased after all Masses this weekend or by 
calling Barbara in the school office at 914-761-0124 or 
Elizabeth DiLullo at 917-804-0827 as well as the Rectory 
office and Sir John's Restaurant.  Only 450 tickets will be 
sold, so buy your ticket soon!  Please see the flyers on the 
tables in the church vestibules for additional information. 
 

 
A Note from Fr. Quealy 

 
Happy and blessed Mothers Day to all! 

 
As we give thanks to God for the joys of 

motherhood, let us pray in a special way for all the 
unborn. 

 
“Mary, mother of all the living, mother of unwed 
mothers, intercede for mothers and their unborn 

children so that they may be protected.” 
 

We also welcome to the table of Our Lord our 
Communion Class of 2017.  May they always 

cherish the great gift of the Sacred Body and Blood 
of Christ and may their lives always reflect the 
holiness of the Blessed Sacrament which is the 

central part of all our lives as Catholics. 
 

God bless, 
Fr. Quealy 

 
 

 
Golden Jubilee 50th Wedding 

Anniversary Mass  
The Archdiocese of New York invites 

parishioners celebrating 50 years of marriage anytime in 
2017 to attend the Golden Jubilee 50th Anniversary 
Mass to be held at St. Patrick’s Cathedral on Sunday, 
June 18, 2017 – 2pm Mass.   Please call the O.L.S. 
rectory office at 949-9819 by May 18th as the parish must 
register those who wish to attend this special Mass.  On 
the day of the Jubilee Mass, seating will be reserved in 
the front and center aisle pews for Jubilee couples and 
one guest.  (Additional guests are invited to sit/stand 
outside the reserved section).  Tickets will be issued by 
the Archdiocese to the parish.  The Jubilee couple and 
their one guest are required to bring their ticket to the 
Mass.  (Note:  tickets are not required for family 
members and other guests of Jubilee couples who are 
seated in areas outside the reserved section.) Seating is 
limited so please call the rectory as soon as possible to 
register or if you are not attending, but would like to 
receive a certificate, please let the rectory staff know. 
Couples may desire a papal blessing to commemorate this 
special anniversary.  Receiving this blessing may take 
months following a request.     
 

~~~~~~~~ 
 “Say the Rosary every day to bring peace to the world.” 
(Ref:  1st apparition of Our Lady of Fatima on May 13, 1917) 
 

Fifth Sunday of Easter     
 May 14, 2017   
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Pray for the Sick and Deceased 
 
Lord our God, you give us strength and support in our 
frailty; turn with kindness toward:  
Pamela Ann Stackpole, Ann Grazioli, Paul Dunning, 
Joy Stingone, Larry Corum, Yolanda Perez, Jacqueline 
Gallagher, Sophia Napoli, James Cody, Susan Fugarino,   
Roselle Williams, Lorraine Collins, Robert Robine, 
Michelle Delamonico, Jane Cotone, Lt. Col. Beau Riely, 
Robert M. Woods, Patricia Gallagher, Dr. Fred Kriegel, 
Nick Bilangino, Vincent Soccodato, Damon Amadio, 
Daren Letterman, Anna Coppola, Americo Coppola, 
Frankie Delosso, Joseph Goldman, Maria R. Leite, 
Isabella Borga, Elaine Calcagni, Gianna Colao, Frances 
Cappello, Marie Robine, Dean Otto, Marie C. DeIorio, 
Richard A. Grace, Mary Barile, Albina Milani Bianco, 
Alex Jones, Betsy Myers, Ann Baker, Frank Tarone, Tony 
Cestone, Nancy DeCrescenzo, Rachel Coffey, Diane 
Kitson and Kenny Northcutt.   

We pray for all who have died, especially 
Betty Carroll, may they rest in peace. 

 
Pray for our Military 

 
Please fill out this form for anyone in your family 
presently serving in the armed forces and return it 
to the rectory. 
Name/Rank_________________________________ 
Lord, protect: Spec. Shayne Cipolla, Lt. Nicholas Selk, 
USN, SSG Anthony DiStefano, Lt. Col. James F. 
Corrigan, Jr., Lt. Col. Isaac Rademacher, Lt. Scott 
Childers, Col. James Frawley, LTC. Jim Riely, LTC. 
Beau Riely, PFC Zachery Basso,USMC, Col. Joseph A. 
Tirone, Cpt. Matt Woods, Pvt. Barry Marquez, Sgt. 
Travis Cipolla, Lt. Patrick Casey, Brian D. Martinez, 
USMC,  Cpt. Daniel Wallet, Petty Officer 2nd Class David 
Aponte, Lt. Col. C. Brian Valentino,Corporal Joseph P. 
DeFreitas, Pvt. Woody Stogel, Cpl. Christian Magnacca, 
Major  David J. Zallo, Capt. Frank A. Rhodes,USN, AR 
Robert M. Martinez, Specialist Mark R. Martino, 2nd Lt. 
Michael Racicot, USMC,SSG Derrick Castleberry and 
Pvt. Victoria Janaskie. 

Please notify the rectory when any of the above 
names should be removed from this list. 

 
 

At the exits of the church you will find a 
complimentary book called Dynamic Catholic. 
Every family is encouraged to take one home. 

Enjoy! 

 
  Marriage Banns  

 
III. Angeline C. Apsarton & Keith N. Sunderland 

This Week’s Events: 
Sunday, 5/14:  Happy Mother’s Day! 
 -Gala Raffle tickets on sale after Masses 
Monday, 5/15:  O.L.S. School May crowning at the 

9am Mass 
Wednesday, 5/17:   
   -Centering Prayer meets in the cry room after the 
 9am Mass 
Thursday, 5/18:  
 -Knitters meet in the community room at 9:30am Hat 

count: 6,296 
 -Centering Prayer meets in the cry room at 3pm 
 -No children’s choir or adult choir rehearsal  
Saturday, 5/20:   
 -The rosary is recited in the church at 8:40am prior to 

the 9am Mass – remember, May is the month we 
remember Our Blessed Mother in a special way 

  
  The collection on Sunday, May 7, 2017 was $10,950.70 

and the second collection for our Religious Education 
program was $1,799. The Easter collection to date totals 
$45,601 which includes ParishPay (electronic giving). 

Thank you to all for your generous support of our parish. 
 

There is a printing error on the envelope for the National 
Shrine of the Immaculate Conception.  The correct date 

for this second collection is May 21st Not May 14th  
 
 

Liturgical Assignments for May 20/21 
Sat. 5:00pm      L:  H. Strada 
                   EM: N. Strada, M. Martin 
Sun. 7:30am      L:  M. Hughes 
                        EM:  A. Colucci, M. Snyder 
       9:00am      L:  A. Jordan-Duffy 
                   EM:  R. Ritacco, M. Jordan 
     10:30am      L:  L. Shortall 
              EM:  D. Devine, B. Flooks, Volunteer 
     12:00pm      L:  P. Kappil 
                     EM:  C. Ryan, L. Ganzi 
       5:00pm      L:  J. Trier 
              EM:  R. Connolly, N. DeMasi 
 
  
Our Lady of Sorrows School will be presenting 
“Singin’ In the Rain” the iconic Gene Kelly-Debbie 
Reynolds musical.  Show dates are Friday, May 19th & 
Saturday, May 20th at 7:30pm in the school gym. 
Tickets are available at the door or may be purchased in 
advance at the school -- $5 for children under 12; all 
others $10.   
 

~~~~~~~~ 
 
SAVE THE DATE for the next O.L.S. Movie Night 
           Sunday, May 21st after the 5pm Mass 
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     O.L.S. Religious Education News 
 

 Prayers for our Communion Candidates 
Please pick up a name from the baskets located at the 
exits of the church this weekend and pray for that child 
who will receive First Holy Communion next Saturday, 
May 13. 
 
 Registration for 2017-2018  
Registration is now open for the 2017-2018 Religious 
Education school year.  Registration packets can be 
picked up at the rectory office or requested via email at: 
olsreled@optonline.net   
Please Note:   
(1)  You must be a registered member of O.L.S.  
to enroll your child in our Religious Education program 
(2)  Religious Education classes are held on Sundays.  
When signing up for fall, winter & spring activities (i.e., 
sports, dance, etc.) please make all involved aware of 
your child’s prior commitment to attend Religious 
Education and Holy Mass on Sunday mornings. 
 
 Religious Education Teachers, Teen Assistants and 

Special Education Assistants are needed. 
Are you willing to share your faith with our children?  
No experience necessary!  Please come and join an 
amazing group of people who may not have planned to be 
teaching disciples of Jesus, but accepted His call.  In turn 
they have enriched the lives of the children they shepherd 
as well as enhancing their own spiritual life. 
If you think… 

- I don’t know enough about my faith to teach 
- That’s something other people do, not me 
- It will take too much time… 

Please contact Jen at olsreled@optonline.net or call the 
Religious Ed office at 914-949-3896. 
 

~~~~~~~~ 
 

Next week is May's Brown Bag Sunday. 
Today for your convenience we are again 
providing brown paper bags, available at all 
three entrances to the church. Each bag will 
have a suggested shopping list attached. All 

food donations should be non-perishable, nothing should 
be in glass containers and no expired items should be 
included. For those wishing to make a monetary 
donation, checks should be made out to Food Bank for 
Westchester and placed in the basket at the altar next 
week or given to the volunteer in the Community Room.  
Last month you donated 306 pounds of food and $1,198.  
Brown Bag Sunday started April 2011 and you have 
donated over 35,000 pounds of food and $77,000. 
Every $1 collected buys $4 to $7 worth of food. The need 
is great-but so is the generosity of our parishioners. May 
God Bless You. 

When you thought I wasn't looking,  
I saw you hang my first painting on the refrigerator,  
and I wanted to paint another one. 
When you thought I wasn't looking, I saw you feed a stray 
cat, 
and I thought it was a good to be kind to animals. 
When you thought I wasn't looking, I saw you make my 
favorite cake for me,  
and I knew that little things are special things. 
When you thought I wasn't looking, I heard you say a 
prayer, 
and I believed there is a God I could always talk to. 
When you thought I wasn't looking, I felt you kiss me 
goodnight, and I felt loved. 
When you thought I wasn't looking, I saw tears come 
from your eyes, 
and I learned that sometimes things hurt, but it's all right 
to cry. 
When you thought I wasn't looking, I saw that you cared 
and I wanted to be everything that I could be. 
When you thought I wasn't looking, I looked... 
and wanted to say thanks for all the things 
I saw when you thought I wasn't looking. 

-Anonymous 
 
Scripture Readings for the Week 
Sunday:  Acts 6:1-7; 1 Pt 2:4-9; Jn 14:1-12 
Monday:  Acts 14:5-18; Jn 14:21-26 
Tuesday:  Acts 14:19-28; Jn 14:27-31a 
Wednesday:  Acts 15:1-6; Jn 15:1-8 
Thursday:  Acts 15:7-21; Jn 15:9-11 
Friday:  Acts 15:22-31; Jn 15:12-17 
Saturday:  Acts 16:1-10; Jn 15:18-21 
 

~~~~~~~~ 
Archbishop Stepinac High School is offering 2 
programs for students this summer: the STEP Program 
and four different Sports Camps.  The STEP Program 
runs from June 26th to July 21st – Monday through Friday 
from 9am to 3pm for boys in 6th to 9th grade.  This 
program offers academic classes in the morning 
(including TACH’S Prep) and recreational sports and 
activities in the afternoon.  The sports camps that are 
offered are baseball, basketball, football and soccer for 
boys in grades 5-12.  Please contact Diane Jaile at 914-
946-4800 x259 or djaile@stepinac.org for more 
information. 

~~~~~~~~ 
Cardinal Hayes High School is hosting a 75th 
Anniversary Mass and Celebration on Thursday,  
May 18 at 5:30pm.   His Eminence, Cardinal Dolan will 
celebrate the Mass.  Hors d’oeuvres & refreshments 
follow the Mass – parking will be available.  To RSVP 
for this event, call 347-226-6441 or visit:  
http://alumni.cardinalhayes.org/event/massandcelebration 
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